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 The 2023 WIDA Access raw results are now available in DRC Insight. These reports are based on 
 students who completed WIDA testing in your school this year, but they do not include students 
 who will be enrolled in schools for the 2023-24 school year (i.e., incoming 7  th  and 10  th  graders). 
 Many schools need these results as soon as possible so that they can finish building their ESL Study 
 Skills classes into their master schedule. Evaluation, Research & Accountability is working to 
 provide this information, based on your projected enrollment for the 2023-24 school year. 

 In the meantime, school administrators with accounts (contact JoLynn Snelgrove if you need an 
 account at jolynn.snelgrove@jordandistrict.org) and test coordinators may access 2023 WIDA 
 Access results for students who tested in your school using the following steps: 

 1.  Login to DRC Insight (WIDA AMS):  https://www.drcedirect.com/all/eca-portal-v2-ui/  - 
 /login/WIDA 

 2.  Click on the My Applications tab on the top left. Then click on Report Delivery under 
 Scoring and Reporting: 

 3.  Click on the Test Results tab: 

https://www.drcedirect.com/all/eca-portal-v2-ui/#/login/WIDA
https://www.drcedirect.com/all/eca-portal-v2-ui/#/login/WIDA


 4.  Click on each drop-down menu so that it looks like the screenshot below (make sure your 
 school name appears under the School drop-down menu), then click Download Reports: 

 5.  Confirm your reports download by clicking on Download Reports again: 

 The report will download an Excel CSV file. Columns H and I contain the student names. Columns 
 AY-BE contain the language proficiency level. 

 Validated and cleaned results will be published on Tableau viewer accounts in the next week or two. 
 Printed individual student reports (ISRs) will be delivered to schools when they become available 
 later in May. 

 Please contact JoLynn Snelgrove or Ben Jameson in Evaluation, Research & Accountability with 
 any questions. 


